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Beverly Eaves Perdue, Governor Henry C. McKoy, Assistant Secretary
J. Keith Crisco, Secretary Gloria Nance-Sims, Director

November 23, 2010

My, Jeff Archer

216 S. Center Street
Statesville, NC 28677

Dear Mr. Archer:

[ am pleased to inform you that 216 S. Center Street, which was nominated for a 2010 North
Carolina Main Street Award by Downtown Statesville Development Corporation, was the
winning entry in the category of Best Facade Rehabilitation Project for $10,000 or Less and is
the recipient of the Award of Merit. We received a number of excellent entries, and the jury had
to make some very difficult decisions. We are grateful for yvour efforts in furthering the cause of
downtown revitalization in your community and delighted to recognize those efforts.

Awards will be presented at the North Carolina Main Street Annual Awards Reception and
Program in Shelby on January 27, 2010. You will be receiving a formal invitation to this event
soon, and we hope you can attend.

Again, congratulations! We hope to see you in Shelby.

Sincerely,

7z

Elizabeth H. Parham, CMSM
Director, NC Office of Urban Development

cc:  Marin Tomlin
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